Form 1095-C: What is your plan?

Schenck is pleased to provide an economical, easy-to-use service to meet your Affordable Care Act reporting
requirements.

Large employers will be required to file Form 1095-C, Employer-Provided Health Insurance Offer and Coverage, on
behalf of their employees for the 2015 filing year. To help you understand your obligations, Schenck has produced
an educational webinar on this topic. Visit www.schencksc.com/webinars to view an overview of this new

requirement to help put your mind at ease. The webinar explains:

e  Why Form 1095-C is required
e How the IRS will use the information
e The detailed information required on Form 1095-C.

The webinar is an hour long, and you can stop and start it at your convenience.
Schenck is ready to assist you!
Schenck’s Form 1095-C preparation services take the headache out of your ACA reporting. The process is simple:

1. Provide us with some basic information by September 15 so that we can provide you with a fee quote.
We will call you within 7-10 business days to present your quote and discuss any questions regarding your
information.

3. After you sign up for our services, we will provide a spreadsheet, along with detailed instructions, for you
to start gathering or importing information for Form 1095-C.

4. You will receive email communications through the end of the year, including helpful hints to make Form
1095-C preparation as simple as possible.

For more information, contact Terri Lillesand at terri.lillesand@schencksc.com or 920-803-3135.
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